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BUMPER_BAR PROTECT ION

There appears to be some difficulty in cleaning off
the strands of tape and adhesive which remain after the

protective tape has been removed from bumper bars.

This can be done quickly and easily if petrol is used
as a solvent and followed by an application of white spirit.

Should the occasion arise when the bumper bars need

protecting again, they should be sprayed with a recognised
protective fluid,



